MOLOKAI-OAHU CANOE RACE

This great event which no doubt will
become an Island Classic is in the near
future. Plans are being prepared for the
1953 races and it is likely that a number
of Clubs will enter. Last year three crews
entered and the surprise finish was the
winning of the event by a new entrant
to canoe racing, the Molokai paddlers.

A request has been received by the
Board of Directors that the following
Senior members be granted permission
to enter the race and represent the OCC.
These members are: Mark Auerbach,
Ellsworth Bush, Jack Cross, William
Goodheart, Tom Haine, Bob Muirhead,
Jack Mattice and Pat Wyman. Permis-
sion was granted to the above to repre-
sent the Club and use a Club canoe.

It is fitting that we be represented as
the event is the brain child of “Toots"
Minvielle who after many years of try-
ing to promote the classic achieved suc-
cess beyond all expectations in 1952.



